
 

Sent: Saturday, 1 November 2008 6:53 PM 
 
Subject: Objection to Proposed Increase in Rail Fares 
 
 
this is to register my objection to the proposed increase in rail fares. Until standards in 
the provision of rail services is improved - timeliness, airconditioned services, cleanliness 
then I do not believe that the public should have to pay for an increase. Increased 
patronage, which is reflected in the overcrowding of peak hour services supports this, 
should be covering the shortfall.  
 
Disgruntled East Hills Line commuter 
 


